Gentet, Matthias

From: Walsh, Jennifer

Sent: 20 December 2017 09:50

To: Planning

Subject: FW: The ugly brown building.

Please could you log this against the application 2017/5497/P

Thank you

Jennifer Walsh Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 3500 -----Original Message-----From: Rob Small [mailto:

Sent: 19 December 2017 16:45

To: Walsh, Jennifer < Jennifer. Walsh@Camden.gov.uk>

Subject: The ugly brown building.

Dear Jennifer.

I've just heard it's the last day to submit objections re the new building that's planned to replace the ugly brow building. Ref no 2017/5497/P.

I'm sure you've had lots of professional sounding objections. I just want to say please, please judge this one from an aesthetic point of view rather than a financial one, for once?

There have been so many huge developments all around kings cross over the last few years, in terms of money and size. The area has changed beyond recognition, albeit not all bad. This one will really overshadow that poor little canal which has gradually been blocked out, all the way down from St Pancras Way.

Please don't allow another towering structure to further shadow the canal

Thanks Rob

22 Bergholt Mews London NW1 0BQ